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IN APPRECIATION

The Carroll family wishes 
to express their sincere 
thanks for the kindness 
shown them during their 
bereavment. The flowers 
were especially apprecia
ted.
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Themes Climax Unit

Seniors completed their 
unit on Shakespeare by 
writing on subjects re
lating to ideas acquired 
from the study of Macbeth 
and two additional Shakes
pearean plays read.
The papers that x̂ ere con
sidered best were written 
by Catherine Brown, Sarah 
Peele, Reba liJhitley, Gene 
Finch, Ruth Williams, and 
Doris Joimer.
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Odds A rd  Ends
(As gleaned by Doris Joyner)

IMAGINATION !! i 
While criticizing the ads 
in the Bugle, Mrs. Farmer 
remarked, "What a lovely 
sweater! Can't you just 
see the shades of blue?"
To which Eunice Perry re
plied, "I see shades of 
red."
THANKS 111 
One iTjorning when Mack 
Lamm unloaded bus No. 88 
at the school door, Harvey 
Denton exclaimed, "Thanks, 
Mack, I'll remember you 
the rest of ir̂r life for
this at least a few
days i"
SCIENCE???
Can anyone tell Mrs. Las
siter and the third period 
typing class whether the 
thermometer was discovered 
or invented?
MISTAKES i! I 
After Miss Farmer graded 
one of Dwight Glover's 
math papers in which a low 
grade was made, Dwight 
said, "Miss Farmer, every
one of these problems I re
worked came out right."
"I guess so," exclaimed 

Miss Farmer, "I graded 
your paper by a different 
test'."
CUT OF SEASON 11!
As I was standing in Mrs, 
Underwood's room the other 
day a green snake gingerly 
poked his head out of k 
crack in the wall. Mrs, 
Underwood seized the snake, 
pulled it out of the 
wall, and thrust it into a 
small jar.
REMINDER

Let this Christmas of 
be a time to remember and 
make it the most festive 
and happiest occasion you 
have ever had.


